
 

Indoor Soccer in the Hall – 1st – 6th Class 

 Monday 5th Nov 2018 – 1st April 2019 & 

Thursday 8th Nov 2018 – 28th March 2019 

 

15 October 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that Indoor Soccer in the Hall is returning for a 16 week 

programme for 1st to 6th class boys and girls.  

• Sessions will be 45 mins long and held in the school hall and it is parent’s/guardian’s 

responsibility to get their child to and from the sessions.  

• Trainers and school tracksuit may be worn by your child. 

• Sessions are scheduled to run on Mondays and Thursdays over 16 weeks. See times 

below:  

 

Sport Day & Time Classes Dates Fee 

 

Indoor Soccer Monday 2.45 – 3.30pm 1st Class      

boys and girls 

5th Nov – 3rd Dec & 7th 

Jan – 1st April 2019 

€55 

Indoor Soccer Monday 3.40 – 4.25pm  2nd Class    

boys and girls 

5th Nov – 3rd Dec & 7th 

Jan – 1st April 2019 

€55 

Indoor Soccer Thursday 5pm – 5.45pm 5th and 6th  

boys and girls 

8th Nov – 13th Dec & 

10th Jan – 28th March 

€55 

Indoor Soccer Thursday 6pm – 6.45pm 3rd and 4th  

boys and girls 

8th Nov – 13th Dec & 

10th Jan – 28th March 

€55 

 

• There will be no sessions on Monday 10th Dec, 18th Feb & 18th March or Thursday 29th Nov 

& 21st Feb.  

 

• To apply for a place, please email olgpasport@gmail.com with SOCCER and your CHILD’S 

CLASS in the subject title e.g. ‘SOCCER – 3RD CLASS CHILD’. 

mailto:olgpasport@gmail.com


• Please include the following information in the body of your email: (template can be 

copied & pasted into your email) 

 

Child’s Full Name                  

Child’s Class Room Number  

Parent/Guardian’s Full Name  

Parent/Guardian’s Contact Number  

 

• Closing date for applications is Thursday 18th October 2018 and places will be allocated 

on a lottery basis and confirmed via email prior to start date. Places are limited to 12 

pupils for safety reasons. We will operate a wait list. 

  

• Payment will be by EPP. Please do not attempt to pay by EPP until a place for your child is 

offered/confirmed. All fees must be paid by the first day of soccer.  

 

• We will need parent volunteers to help with supervision. Without your help, we will not be 

able to run this programme. A rota will be set up using www.signupgenius.com. More 

details will follow. 

 

• Please also note that Outdoor Soccer will be starting up again in April, so children who 

don’t get a space in the indoor sessions will have the opportunity to play again in the 

outdoor sessions. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

Email: olgpasport@gmail.com 

http://www.signupgenius.com/

